
At Bloomington Public Schools, we believe one of the 
keys to successful learning is communication between 
home and school. One of our most important 
communication channels, the Hub, is a password-
protected website for parents and guardians that 
allows easy access to important student-specific 
information including homework, calendar, classroom 
sites, school news, attendance, bus information, and 
Personal Growth Plans (PGPs).

Log in 

Visit bloomingtonschools.org/hub and enter your 
personalized username and password. Usernames and 
passwords are emailed or mailed to all parents before the start of each school year. Forgotten 
usernames and passwords can be retrieved at bloomingtonschools.org/password.

Features 

The Dashboard will display each 
child whose profile you can view. 
Select the Preferences tab to 
choose calendar display 
preference and adjust email digest settings. 

Once you’ve selected a student, use the menu on the left to navigate 
between tabs and view student meal account and bus information, as 
well as passwords and PINs. 

Hub Help 

For additional help, please contact your school’s media director. When school is not in session, contact 
the district’s Tech Center at 952-681-6456 or techcenter@isd271.org.
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